
 
 
LMP Pro Series season 2019 - Motortest Race in Mülh eim 05.01.2019 
 
The season 2018 is just finished with a great final in Trier - we will submit the report shortly - the 
new season is already here. The documents, including a presentation of the season 2019, are 
online on our homepage. 
 
We want to drive the Motortest Race in Mülheim 05.01.2019. Unfortunately, a better date was 
not possible. 
To achieve enough driving time for the motors, in this race maximum 12 teams can participate.  
The Motortest race will be driven according the valid regulations, only exceptions, the car can 
be older than 5 years and need no lights. Every team can drive with own, or handout wheels. 
Please write a note during inscription, if your team want handout wheels - Price per set 14,90 
Euro. There are no costs for the Phoenix motors. On request, the motors can be purchased 
after the race for half of the original price. 
The entry fee is 10,- Euro per team and will go to 100% to Slotracing Mülheim. 
 
The inscription is from now until 16.12.2018. After this we will publish the final timetable, but 
your team should be prepared for a race day from morning to evening! 
 
We also want to give new teams the unique opportunity to have a look in LMP Pro Series 
racing. Sebastian will prepare two extra cars, so we can offer two new teams a car for this 
event! 
 
Motortest race registration: info@lmp-pro-series.com 
 
Kind regards,  
Joachim, Gerd und Sebastian  
 
www.lmp-pro-series.com 
 
www.facebook.com/groups/689472874502418 
 

 


